
 

 
ATP Public Company Limited 700/199 Moo 1, Bankao, Panthong, Chonburi 20160 

 
No. ATP30 13/2017 
 

August 23rd, 2017 
 
Subject The notification of bidding results 

Attention President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

ATP30 Public Company Limited (“The Company”), a shuttle service provider to factory employees in 

industrial estate, would like to inform that the company has been confirmed to be appointed as an operator to serve the 
following users: 

1. IRPC Public Company Limited with six mini-buses for 5-year service period which it is between 

February 14th, 2018 and February 15th, 2023. Currently, the company is in process to secure the service 
contract and is undertaking the procurement of vehicles for such service. 

2. Thai Oil Public Company Limited with eight buses for 5-year service period which it is between 

February 1st, 2018 and January 31st, 2023. Currently, the company is in process to secure the service 
contract and is undertaking the procurement of vehicles for such service. 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 

 Yours Sincerely, 

 

 (Mr. Piya Techakul) 

   Managing Director 

 

 


